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We are a Community School 

united in our relentless  

commitment to our  

academic and personal 

growth for every student . 

IƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¢ǳƳŀƭƻ ¢ƛƎŜǊǎ 

Principal Thoughts  

  

I  hope each of you were able to find some extra time to take care of yourself, your family and those in 
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Although we had some days off last month it was filled with many positive events here at Tumalo 

School.  We started November with an amazing Grandparents and Special Friends Day that brought 

over 230 grandparents and special friends to our building.  November brought parent conferences, 

classroom visits from local Veterans, field trips, culminations and Thanksgiving food baskets with  

complete meals to 11 of our families. This year we were able to add a bouquet of flowers to our 

Thanksgiving food baskets as Trader Joes donated flowers. In addition, we had our 2nd Dads and 

{ɔ|±ȡ aȉ±"Ŧí"ȡȺ ƶí ȺĊ± ʲ±"ȉ ʞĊ±ȉ± ʞ± Ċ"| ƶʘ±ȉ ̞̝̝ |"|̃ȡˮ |ɔ|±ȡ "Ɩ| ŦĜ|ȡ "ȺȺ±Ɩ|˱ ȹĊ±ȡ± ±ʘ±ƖȺȡ ȺĜ± ĜƖȺƶ 

our school beliefs, strengthen our community connections and help create well-rounded young  

 people.  Special thanks to the Tumalo staff, Tumalo PTC and community members for helping make 

these events a huge success! 
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Mr. Nicklous cont... 

 

MS Field Trips  

As we start back to school after  
Thanksgiving Break, we have a nice block 
of uninterrupted time for teachers to  
deliver valuable, high quality lessons and 
students to work on acquiring new 
knowledge and skills. It is critical to try 
and keep consistent routines at home  
especially after breaks.  Please help your 
child stay focused on any goals that may 
have been set during parent conferences 
in addition to creating a time and space 
for them to complete their reading and 
any homework.  
 
Remember that listening to your child read 
or reading a story together is a great way 
for students to increase their reading 
skills while giving you an indicator of their 
growth and improvement. 
 
 
One major factor in all studentsõ success 
is strong attendance and arriving to class 
on time. We have always had a goal of 95%      
attendance (3.5 days or less at this point 
in the year) here at Tumalo. At this point 
we have a 96% attendance rate which is 
tied for #1 in the Redmond School  
District. We also have the lowest Chronic 
Attendance rate (10.2%) in the district as 
well...way to go students and families!!!  
 
The State of Oregon defines chronic  
absenteeism as attendance below 90% (5 
1/2 days or more at this point in the year). 
Here at Tumalo we believe in whole child 
education which includes family time but 
we also ask families to do their best in       
supporting us in meeting our attendance 
goals!  
 
Once again, I want to thank all parents and 
community members for their continued  
support of our staff and Tumalo School! 
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Hello Tumalo Families, 
 
As the winter months draw near, so does our exclusion date for students with incomplete immunization   
records. This yearôs exclusion date is February 20th, 2020. If your childôs record is not complete, we will 
be sending letters home before the Winter Break.  The break is a great time to get those missing             
immunizations taken care of. Please take a few minutes to make sure that your child is up-to-date on      
immunizations, especially if your child is in kindergarten, or you have moved here from out-of-state, as     
requirements in Oregon differ from other states. Also, please note that students in the 7th grade are also 
due for their Tdap booster.   For additional information on immunizations and school requirements you 
can visit the district website at 
http://redmond.k12.or.us/departments/student-services/immunization-requirements-for-students/ 

Another great website that helps to address concerns over vaccines is http://www.boostoregon.org/home. 
And as always, if you have questions about immunizations, need to know what your child is missing,  where 
to go to get them, or need help navigating the non-medical exemption process, please donôt hesitate to con-
tact me. I am always happy to answer your questions. 

 
During conferences, you may have received vision or dental referrals for your child from the October Health 
Screening. If you have questions about these referrals, please give me a call at the school, or email me at 
megan.donahue@redmondschools.org.  If you need help accessing vision or dental services, I have access 
to resources, so never hesitate to ask! 

 

And last but not least. I would also like to add a reminder about sending water with your child to help 
keep them hydrated. I often see students with headaches throughout the school day, and the first 
thing I do is ask them to drink some water. Children are more prone to dehydration because of 
their smaller size. Signs of dehydration include: headache, tiredness/sleepiness and dry mouth. In 
the colder months it can be hard to remember to drink as much water as we do in the summer, but 
it is just as important for our health! We should be drinking half our body weight in ounces. So if 
your child is 60lbs, they should be getting at least 30 oz. a day. 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful December. Maybe Iôll see some of you out there enjoying some 
winter recreation! (I am snow dancingé) 
 

Nurse Megan 

 
News from Nurse Megan 

http://redmond.k12.or.us/departments/student-services/immunization-requirements-for-students/
http://www.boostoregon.org/home
mailto:megan.donahue@redmondschools.org


 

 

Thank You! 

 

A Huge Thank You To  

for sponsoring last months Dads and Dudes  
breakfast! 
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Dads and Kids Breakfast!!  

Wednesday December 11th 

@ 8:00 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǿŜ ǎŜƴŘ ƪƛŘǎ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ 

ǊŜŎŜǎǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ƛǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ 

нл ŘŜƎǊŜŜǎΣ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ  ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ 

ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊ 

ŎƻƭŘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ƎŜŀǊΦ 

IŀǘǎΣ ƎƭƻǾŜǎΣ ǎŎŀǊǾŜǎΣ Ŏƻŀǘǎ ŀƴŘ 

ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ǎƘƻŜǎΦ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿΧ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇΗ 

Lƴ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǿƛƴǘŜǊȅ ǊƻŀŘ  

ŎƻƴŘƛǝƻƴǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǾŜ ŀ 

ƭƛǧƭŜ ŜŀǊƭƛŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ǘƻ  

ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀǊǊƛǾŜǎ 

ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ ǝƳŜΦ 

 

 

²ƛƴǘŜǊ wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ 

Brightly Creative 
www.brightlycreative.com 

Please remember to come check 
out our huge pile of lost and 
found items before December 

20th.  
Anything that is left will be  
donated during winter 

break ΗΗ 
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